
From: Stephanie Van Alyea [mailto:sfvaquirk@gmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, August 12, 2017 2:26 PM 
To: planadmin 
Subject: Letter of opposition to the proposal at 1550 N. Prospect Ave. 

 

Dear City Planning Commission, 

I am writing to voice my opposition to the proposed 27 story, 192-unit high-rise at 1550 N. 

Prospect Avenue. 

 

I believe moving the historically valued Goll House, one of the very few surviving 

original Prospect Avenue Mansions,  

will damage this over 100-year old gem and the authenticity and integrity of the house and its 

location will be devastated. 

  

I also feel the high-rise will destroy our fragile bluff which is an irreplaceable City treasure itself. 

 

And, the extreme overhang of this 27-story structure will compromise our celebrated Oak Leaf 

Trail - a beloved  jewel in our City. 

  

It is my opinion that we as citizens have a duty to protect the integrity of our irreplaceable 

landmarks. 

  

My family joins me in opposition to this current proposal.  

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

  

Sincerely, 

  



Stephanie Van Alyea 

Owner of 1537 N. Prospect Avenue 

Milwaukee, WI 53202 

sfvaquirk@gmail.com 
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